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Review to Inform a  

Better and Fairer Education System 

Privacy Statement 

Your personal information is protected by law, including under the Privacy Act 1988 (Privacy 

Act).  

Personal information is information or an opinion about an identified individual or a reasonably 

identifiable individual. Personal information includes an individual’s name and contact details 

and may include opinion-based data.   

Your personal information is collected by the Australian Government Department of Education 

(the Department) as part of a consultation process for the Review to Inform a Better and Fairer 

Education System (the Review).   

Your personal information may be used for the purposes of: 

• administering the Review and related consultation process, including contacting you in 

relation to your submission 

• informing or contributing to policy development related to the Review  

• developing reports 

• publishing your submission where you have agreed to that. 

If you do not provide your contact information and there is an issue with your submission, your 

submission may not be published or used for policy development related to the subject of the 

consultation. 

Your personal information may be disclosed to third parties, including but not limited to: 

• Qualtrics and the Department of Employment and Workplace Relations for the purpose of IT 

support, and 

• a contracted service provider engaged by the Department in connection with the 

Review.  

Your personal information may also be disclosed to other parties where you have agreed or it is 

otherwise permitted under the Privacy Act. 

Where you have agreed, your submission (including any personal information you include in 

your submission and your name), may be published on the department’s website, which may 

involve disclosure to overseas recipients in any country. As such, by agreeing to the publication, 

you are consenting to your personal information being accessible overseas and acknowledge 
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that an overseas recipient is not likely to be subject to the Privacy Act and the department will 

not have an obligation to take reasonable steps to ensure that they do not breach the Australian 

Privacy Principles in relation to the published information. 

The department’s Privacy Policy, including information about how to make a complaint and how 

to access or correct your personal information, can be found at 

https://www.education.gov.au/privacy. You can also request a copy from the department by 

emailing privacy@education.gov.au.   
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